PUNE CENTRAL

Date :- 19/07/2013

To whom so ever it may concern

This is an appreciation for Mr.Babanrao Kisanrao Patil, Mumbai who
has delivered an lecture on “Vastushastra” at Nivara Hall, Pune on 24
June 2013. It was a knowledgeable program for the members and
taught them about how to benefit from “Vastushastra” in their day to
daylife.

We wish him all the best for his future programme.

Thanks and Regards,

For BVI Pune Central
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Sudhir Suryawanshi.



